
 

TAKE YOUR  
ANTIGEN TEST! 
 
 
 
 

Rapid Antigen tests were distributed to all students on Friday, Jan. 13. You 
should test your child no more than 48 hours prior to returning to school 
Tuesday, Jan. 17.  
If your child tests positive, please upload their test to the Daily Pass portal, 
keep them home, and follow LAUSD guidelines for when to return to school. 
Absences should be reported to revereexcusedabsence@gmail.com. 

https://pap.lausd.net/en-US/signin
https://achieve.lausd.net/covidfaq
mailto:revereexcusedabsence@gmail.com

